


<p style="text-align: center;">BENBECULA COMMUNITY COUNCIL</p>  <p style="text-align: center;">Comhairle Coimhearsnachd Beinn na Faoghla</p> <p style="text-align: center;">Minute/ Note of Meeting</p>	TITLE	Benbecula Community Council		
	DATE	25th June 2024	TIME	5.30pm
	VENUE	UCVO & MS Teams		
	DISTRIBUTION			
Present:	Rona MacKay (Chair), Dave Adey (vice Chair), Helen Bagley (Secretary), David Bagley, Cllr Uisdean Robertson.			
Apologies:	Susan Thompson, Vanessa Langley, Cllr Iain MacLeod, Hugh MacCormick, Gail Robertson			
Absent:				

Agenda Item		Summary	Action	Who?	When?
1	Welcome & Minutes	Minutes approved by		David / Rona	
2	Matters arising Conflicts of Interest for the agenda –	Nothing to report -			
3	Co – option of new member	Brian MacPherson has been Co – opted onto Benbecula Community Council	Report To Shona Howden	Helen	
4	NHS Service Update.		Letter sent to the Health Secretary; the response back was very poor.	Cllr Uisdean Robertson	
5	Planning applications & licensing issues for Benbecula.	Nothing to report -			

6	<p>Treasure's report and BCC funds.</p> <p>Application form</p> <p>Memorial site at Griminish</p>	<p>Payment received from CNES -</p> <p>Top Limit -</p> <p>Hard standing -</p>	<p>Dave advised us that we received our payment from the council and now have £4583.04 in bank with nothing outstanding to be paid put.</p> <p>At the next meeting talk about setting a top limit for funding.</p> <p>Dave spoke to Jimmy to do shuttering. Dave to talk to Derek about where to put it.</p>	<p>Dave</p> <p>Dave</p>	
7	<p>Community Engagement</p>	<p>Community family ceilidh (bring your own bottle) October? -</p> <p>Benbecula fun day at otters Edge camp site -</p> <p>Do a survey -</p> <p>Christmas – Santa sleigh maybe a tractor all lit up pulling it.</p>	<p>Burger van, Inflatables (weather depending) marquees for stalls, arts & crafts, Tagsa, Vanessa to talk to Miranda about a spinning demonstration.</p> <p>To drive around Benbecula with the Santa Sleigh.</p>	<p>Dave, David & Helen</p> <p>Rona & Sheena David & Helen</p>	
8	<p>Councillors update</p>	<p>Response from Health Secretary -</p>	<p>Response was poor.</p>	<p>Cllr Uisdean Robertson</p>	

		<p>Loganair -</p> <p>Slaughterhouses -</p> <p>Little Minch - maybe look at Crossing tunnels.</p>	<p>Meeting on the 15th of July with the Chief of Loganair.</p> <p>Look at Lochmaddy, Barra & Stornoway.</p>		
9	West Camp Update	<p>There is a visit in July from the MOD -</p>	<p>Wait for the outcome from that meeting.</p>		

11	AOB	<p>Messy around old post office -</p> <p>Letter sent to Head of Infrastructure -</p> <p>Signs at Churchill –</p> <p>Association –</p> <p>Mirrors at garage –</p> <p>Dropped kerbstone-</p> <p>Flags –</p> <p>Tracy has left Benbecula Community Council -</p>	<p>The gentleman that deals with that is unavailable now due to an illness.</p> <p>The road team was to put up the signs at Churchill.</p> <p>Follow up on the Association.</p> <p>No update.</p> <p>Contact Karen</p> <p>Get flags from Sheena at next meeting.</p> <p>Let Shona know.</p>	<p>Dave</p> <p>Rona</p> <p>Rona</p> <p>Helen</p>	
	Date of next meeting	Thursday 29 th August at UCVO Building 5.30pm			